
 

7th International sCO2 Power Cycles Symposium – 
2021 

 
Accommodations 
Hilton Palacio Del Rio 
200 South Alamo Street 
San Antonio, TX 78205 
(210) 222-1400 

The Hilton Palacio Del Rio Hotel is set on the banks of San Antonio’s River Walk, 
this city center hotel is within close walking distance of a number of great San 
Antonio attractions. The overnight room rate for federal employees with a valid 
government ID is $127.00 plus 16.75% tax (prevailing government per diem), for 
non-government participants the rate is $229.00 plus 16.75% tax.  

The government per diem rate prevailing at the time of the meeting will apply.  
 
Lodging arrangements are the responsibility of the attendees and should be 
made directly with the hotel by calling 1-800-445-8667 and referencing the group 
code, private industry SCS. 
If you are a federal government employee with a valid ID call or e-mail Karen 
Lockhart to make your room reservation.  
Karen.lockhart@netl.doe.gov or 412-386-4763. 
 
7th International Supercritical CO2 Power Cycles Symposium. 
The above group rate will be available until Friday, January 22, 2021 
 
Hotel check-in time is 3:00 p.m. and check-out time is 12:00 p.m. 
 
Hotel Cancellation Policy 
Reservations must be cancelled 72 hours prior to the first day of arrival. 
 
Early Departure Fee 
If a guest with an exciting room reservation checks out prior to the guest's 
reserved checkout date, the Hotel will add an early checkout fee to that guest's 
individual account, currently $100.  Guests wishing to avoid an early checkout 
fee should advise the Hotel at or before check-in of any change in planned length 
of stay.   
 
For further information regarding the hotel, transportation/directions, and 
registration visit our website at: 
https://netl.doe.gov/events/20PCS 
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For further information regarding the hotel click on the link below: 
https://www.hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/S/SATPDHF-SCS-
20210220/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG 
 
For further information regarding the program content please contact Richard 
Dennis 
 
Mr. Richard Dennis     
Turbine Technology Manager    
Office of Fossil Energy     
U.S. Department of Energy    
3610 Collins Ferry Road    
Morgantown, West Virginia  26507   
(304) 285-4515 direct     
(412) 780-9315 cell     
richard.dennis@netl.doe.gov 
 
For questions regarding conference logistics, please contact Karen Lockhart, 
CMP at: 
 
NETL Event Management 
P.O. Box 10940 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15236 
Telephone: (412) 386-4763 
Fax: (412) 386-6486 
E-mail: karen.lockhart@netl.doe.gov  
 
 

 

https://www.hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/S/SATPDHF-SCS-20210220/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG
https://www.hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/S/SATPDHF-SCS-20210220/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG
mailto:richard.dennis@netl.doe.gov

